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Monday 11th March 2024
Dear Families,
Re Public Speaking Competition

This year, we have been focussing on developing the children’s oracy. As part of this, we are
holding a public speaking competition at school.

We are asking children to share why they are super. This could include anything that makes
them unique and special. Any children who wish to take part should create and practise the
speech at home. The children are being asked to be as creative as they wish. This could
involve bringing in props or dressing up in specific clothes.

Years 1&2: Speech should be between 30 seconds and 1 minute

Years 3&4: Speech should be between 1and 2 minutes

Years 5&6: Speech should be between 2 and 3 minutes

On Thursday 21st March, children will be taking part in an in-class competition. Each class
will then choose a winner to take part in the finals. The finals will take place during the week
beginning Monday 25th March.

Please feel free to speak to your class teacher if you have any questions.

We are looking forward to hearing all of the fantastic speeches!

Kind Regards,

Sophie Graham
Deputy Headteacher



